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Monday 16th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing today to inform you that unfortunately the after school Science club will be postponed 
until further notice. This is due to Nottingham University, who supply the learning leaders to run the 
club, deciding to deliver all teaching to their students online and as such many of the students will 
take the decision to return home.  
 
When the university students return back to normal lectures we will hopefully be able to restart the 
club and we will be in contact with you when we have further information.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mr Slight,  
Key Stage 2 Lead 
 


